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I oppose HB 3155, THIS IS NOT A Legislative Assembly decision by interfering in the planning Metropolitan Service District, 
meaning the cooperation of the inclusion of 24 cities in 3 counties voluntarily agreed to be member cities. With a price tag for a HNA 
(Housing Needs Assessment) Study $10-75 thousand. Why is state Legislators involving themselves in regulating cities under the 
membership of METRO? Why is the Representative in District 14 for West Eugene and Junction City involved with presented this 
Bill as District 14 is 300+ miles from METRO headquarters, the cities too far away from edibility of a member city of METRO.


